
In the Court of Common
Pleas of Allegheny County,

Pennsylvania:
No. GD-23-014564

In re petition o fErin Tunney
and Paul Mullan, parent and
legal guardian of Aidan Joseph
Tunney Mullan; Rose Elizabeth
Tunney Mullan for change of
name to Dayna Kerry Tunney
Mullan; Rose Elizabeth Tunney
Mullan.  To  all  persons
interested:  Notice  is  hereby
given  that  an  order  of  the
Court authorized the filing of
said  petition  and  fixed  the
17th day of April, 2024 at 9:30
a.m.,  as  the  time  and  the
Motions  Room,  City-  County
Building, Pittsburgh, PA as the
place for a hearing, when and
where all  persons may sow
cause, if any they have, why
said  name  should  not  be
changed  as  prayed
for.   Amanda  J  McCracken
Raber,  Atty.,   5854  Ellsworth
Ave., Pittsburgh, PA 15232.


